
Mr. Ara Nersesian 
47 Lee Road 
Livingston, ~~ew Jersey 07039 

Dear Mr. Nersesian: 

December 12, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan , and your nift of $100 for t . at purpose. 

Our receipt #22312 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 
mk 

Sincerely yours , 

Stephen Kambour ian 
Executive Director 


